PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Mullin Home Setback Variances
4702 Old Meadow Lane (N 300 W), Park City, UT 84098
Parcel: PP-87-6-A, 1.51 acres

Public notice is hereby given that the Summit County Board of Adjustment, in accordance with section
10-3-6 of the Snyderville Basin Development Code, will conduct a public hearing to discuss and possibly
take action regarding proposed variances at the above location. The public hearing will be held:

Thursday, July 26, 2018
Beginning at 6:30 p.m.
Summit County Courthouse
60 North Main Street, Coalville, Utah 84017

The property owner, Matt Mullin, is requesting variances from the required 40’ wetland, & 100’ stream
setbacks to allow for construction of a single family home.

For further information, please contact Sean Lewis, at the Summit County Department of Community
Development, P.O. Box 128, 60 North Main Street, Coalville, Utah 84017; call at (435) 336-3134; or email
at slewis@summitcounty.org.

To view the Staff Report available after July 20, 2018 please visit: www.summitcounty.org
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this

meeting should notify the Summit County Department of Community Development at (435) 336-3157
prior to the meeting.

Posted: July 13, 2018
Published: July 14, 2018 The Park Record

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT - PLANNING DIVISION
P.0.Box 128
60 NORTH MAIN STREET
COALVILLE, UT 84017
PHONE (435) 336-3124 FAXx (435) 336-3046
WWW.SUMMITCOUNTY.ORG


http://www.summitcounty.org/information/agendas.html



